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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
Students worked so hard this week on their Layers of the Earth models - and they’ve
been having fun too! They have come up with such creative ideas, and I am so impressed
with how their models came together. They will be coming home soon for you to enjoy!
     As you have likely heard, your students received their recorders in Music this week!
Recorders and recorder folders need to come back to school on Tuesdays for Music.
In the event that the recorders are needed for another day, I will send out an email in
advance. Mrs. McCarthy will be sending home a note about recorders next week with
your students. You can reach out to her at smccarthy@stmadsophie.org with any other
questions. 
     In Social Studies next week, we  will continue working on one of the first pieces of our
Washington State Projects! We are making  maps of Washington that include county
lines and important cities. We will keep the final products in our classwork binder until
the very end of the year when we assemble our binders. They are going to look so great!

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and enjoy your weekend!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. Nelson

Week 4

Google Classroom
Math: Mid Ch. 2 Quiz, Thursday 10/5
Reading: Spelling Test, Friday 10/6
Social Studies: Washington State
Flip Map (Monday-Thursday)

Go Seraphs, Go!

Week of
September

25th

Students have been doing great
working on making the shift from
homework all being turned in on one
day of the week, to having more
nightly assignments. Remember, if
they do not write their homework
down, or if you would like to check
their homework, it will always be
posted on our Google Classroom!

4th Grade
Homeroom Google

Classroom!

Upcoming Tests/Projects:

Good Luck to our girls soccer
players who have a game on
Saturday, and our Cross Country
Runners who have a meet on
Sunday! 
                  Go Seraphs!


